
 

 

Letter to Council Delegates & Guests 

Annual Meeting 2022 
 

January 21, 2022 

 

Dear Council Delegates, Alternates, and Nominees, 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, February 22, 2022 at the Annual Meeting of the 

Council at 7pm. The contents of the DELEGATE WORKBOOK for the February 22, 2022 

Annual Meeting of the Council are: 

 

LETTER TO COUNCIL DELEGATES & GUESTS 

AGENDA 

MINUTES – 2021 ANNUAL MEETING 

LIST OF NOMINEES – PROPOSED SLATE 

ELECTED MEMBERS OF THE BOARD WHO WILL CONTINUE TO SERVE 

 

Girl Scouts of Gulfcoast Florida have been trailblazers since 1962, and this year we will hold our 

second virtual Annual Meeting of the Council on Tuesday, February 22, 2022 at 7 p.m.  We 

received positive feedback from our first virtual meeting last January and requests to convene 

virtually again this year.  Members and community guests are invited to join the Council 

Delegates for the Annual Meeting of the Council. 

 

Attendees are welcome to log in as early as 6:45 p.m. for the 7 p.m. Call to Order.  Delegate 

credentialing will be closed at 7:15 p.m. 

 

Yours in Girl Scouting, 

 

Richard Cyphers 

President 

Board of Directors 


